A level results will be available for collection in person on Thursday 15th August 2019 Academy is open @ 7.30am
Unclaimed results will be posted to your home address you should receive them on Friday 16th August 
Please make sure that the school office has the correct home address

GCSE results will be available for collection in person on Thursday 22nd August Academy is open @ 9.00am
Unclaimed results will be posted to your home address you should receive them on Friday 23rd August 

 
If you have any questions, please contact the exams officer 
Melanie Applewhaite on: 0121 329 4600 ext. 5764 or
email melanieapplewhaite@graceacademy.org.uk 
A Level & GCSE
RESULT DATES
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